
For Data Sources or More Information
Read DCR’s new Guidance on Discrimination in School Discipline.

More than half of law enforcement referrals were non-mandatory 
in the 2018-2019 school year, meaning they did not involve guns, dangerous weapons,  
possession/distribution of controlled substances, bias incidents, threats of violence,  
sexual assault or criminal sexual contact, assault on a teacher, or child abuse.

Guidance on Discrimination in School Discipline
Spotlight on Data


